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May 24, 2005

Giovanni M. King 

Bureau Telecommunicatie & Post

Industrieterrein Groot Davelaar 139-140

Curacao, Nederlandse Antillen

Dear Mr. King;

IFAST is pleased that you have contacted us regarding SID assignment in the Netherlands Antilles. IFAST generally recognizes the national telecom regulator in each country as the appropriate organization to assign SID codes. Consequently, IFAST will record “Bureau Telecommunicatie & Post” as the assignment authority for the Netherlands Antilles.

Regards,

David Crowe

IFAST SID Administrator

